The Wellness Committee met in the nurses office for their second meeting of the year. Alissa made a motion to call the meeting to order. Jason seconded. Meeting started at 12:40.

- 1. Lisa Miller made a motion to look into getting new basketball goals for the outdoor court behind the school for the High School students. Taylor Kelley seconded. Motion tabled until someone looks at court to see if new concrete is needed and costs.
- 2. Jason Burns talked about asking elementary teachers if there was any new playground equipment needed in Elementary. New items for PE?
- 3. Taylor Kelley asked why pizza wasn't an option anymore at lunch for all a carte. We will be looking in to why and more options for 20/21 school year.
- 4. It has been a rainy fall and winter. Students have not been able to play on the playground during recess much. We discussed ideas students could do in the classrooms when they couldn't go outside so they are still getting their physical activity. Games for younger classes and older classes such as Pictionary, dance party (no loud music to disturb other classes) indoor hopscotch and/or yoga.

Lisa Miller made a motion to adjourn. Taylor seconded. Meeting ended at 1:06. Next meeting will be in April 2020.